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The Easter Holiday has arrived, 
 
As the weather, hopefully, starts to improve and the nights 
get lighter; we hope that you have lots of fun things 
planned for the Easter holiday. We return to school on 
Monday 8th April and wish you all a safe, relaxing break. 
 
After the Easter, we will be offering some after school 
meetings to share the changes and work that have been 
implemented and that are being made to support your 
child’s education. We will notify you through My Child At 
School (MCAS) as to the dates for these. 
 
We have also started to make some changes to the way 
that children are rewarded for demonstrating the school 
values of Respect, Aim High, Community and Kindness. 
These are outlined on the back of this letter.  
 
Many of you did tell us in the survey that the short notice 
you are given made it difficult to attend, particularly for 
those who are working and cannot get the time off. 
 
As a result the Friday celebration assembly will reduce to 
once a half term rather than weekly. This will allow us to 
give more notice. As a part of this change, teachers will be 
awarding points linked to values seen and children will be 
awarded certificates by their class teacher. (Full details are 
overleaf.)  
 
 
Kind Regards 
Kevin Medway 
Interim Headteacher 
 

Friday 22nd March 2024 
Website: 
www.brdmedoi.bham.sch.uk 
Tel: 0121 464 4266              Dates for your diary 

Academic Year 2023-24 
 
Friday 22nd March – End of Term EASTER HOLIDAYS 
Monday 8th April 2024 – Children back in school 
 

Class Attendance 
RB –88% 
RG – 96% 
1D – 95% 

1GT – 83% 
2L – 96% 
2A – 95% 

This is the final Newsletter that will be sent as a 
paper copy unless you have specifically notified the 
school office of reasons that you cannot access it 
via the MCAS app or the school website. 
 
 
If you are finding it difficult to connect please 
contact the school and we can arrange to help you 
 
 
 
 
Class Percentage connected 
Nursery 69%   (Same) 
RB 68%   (Same) 
RG 75%  (Same) 
1D 88%  (+4) 
1GT 88%  (Same) 
2L 63% (Same) 
2A 67% (Same) 

 

Year 1 are our most connected 
year group. Well done. 

If you have a school reading book at home, please can 
it be returned to school once read.  
 
Reading is an important skill that impacts on all areas 
of your child’s education and books are expensive, but 
essential. 
We appreciate your support in reading with your child 
and ensuring the resources are returned.  
 
Thankyou 

It was wonderful to see all of the lovely creative 
Easter bonnets in the parade this afternoon.  



Changes to rewards from 8th April 2024 
 
The School values are: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We always encourage and expect mutual respect: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The children will be awarded points by adults for  
Aiming High, Community and Kindness 
 
When your child gets 20 points for any school value, they earn that certificate. 
 
Children who receive all 3 Value certificates will be awarded a Broadmeadow Values 
Certificate in an end of half term assembly.  
 
Invites will be sent the week before so parents have chance to be there if possible. 
 
Each week a value will be celebrated in school and the class earning most  
points for that value earn a badge of honour for their door 

The value points are awarded for positive 
learning behaviours. These can be seen below: 

Aim high 

Community 

Kindness 


